
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 94.83%  Jackdaws 98.83% Hummingbirds 98.83%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 98.12% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to  

 

Punctuality Awards 

 

Dojos have been awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality this week. 

The winners of the Punctuality Raffle were –  

 

Flamingos  - William 

Kingfishers – Phoebe 

Jackdaws  -  Henry  

Hummingbirds – Oliver 

 
 

Welcome Back We hope you have all had a restful Easter holiday, the children have 

returned happy and ready to learn.  

 

Thank you so much to the children and staff for making my ‘big’ birthday so memorable today. 

Head Pupils, you were amazing at keeping a secret and for helping out with the grand plan! 

 

Over the holidays the main office area, my office, corridor and Kingfisher’s toilets were 

redecorated, the school looks great and we look forward to you seeing it when you are next in. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

22nd April 

2022 Friday Bulletin 



Covid Now that all guidance has been withdrawn I thought that I would share with you our 

school’s policy (Norfolk’s) on Covid in schools: 

 If your child has symptoms of a respiratory illness, and a high temperature, and you feel 

they are not well enough to attend school, stay at home and avoid contact with people 

until they are well enough to resume normal activities and no longer have a high 

temperature (and no longer need medication to reduce a temperature). 

 Children and young people (aged 18 years and under) who have mild symptoms of a 

respiratory infection such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 

otherwise well, can continue to attend their education setting. 

 Adults and children who have experienced diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from 

school for two days after symptoms have gone. 

 If you have access to tests and test positive for COVID-19 and are an adult you should 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 days after the day your 

test was taken (or longer if you are still poorly/have a temperature), which is when you 

are most infectious. Or for 3 days for children and young people aged 18 and under (or 

longer if you are still poorly/have a high temperature). More detail is available 

on GOV.UK. 

 Children and young people who usually go to school, college or childcare and who live with 

someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal. 

There is no need to isolate. 

 Regular asymptomatic testing ceased in most mainstream settings in February and from 

1 April is no longer recommended in any education or childcare settings, including in 

SEND, alternative provision and children's social care settings.  

 

Breakfast Club Please note that the 7.30 am breakfast club is reaching capacity, 

particularly on Fridays.  Please ensure that you book a place on ParentMail in advance.  If we 

are full, you will be asked to return at 8.25 am and use the earlier drop of facility.  If you are 

experiencing any problems on ParentMail, please contact the Office. 

 

Afterschool Club This is getting full particularly on Monday and Friday’s.  Please make sure 

you complete the booking form in advance, as we can not always guarantee a place.  Thank you.  
 

School Trips Don’t forget to complete the consent forms and make payment on ParentMail 

for any school outings.  
 

School Uniform We are currently reviewing our school uniform list due to new legislation by 

the DfE.  Will will advise you in due course. 
 

2022 Challenge Wow! The total raised so far for the 2022 challenge is £909.25.  Well done 

everyone.  Please note that if you have any money still for the challenge, can you please drop it 

into the Office.  Thank you. 
 

Vision and Hearing 26th April This will be for Reception children (letters sent  2nd 

February) 
 

New Menus Please see attached new Summer Term menus. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#symptoms-of-respiratory-infections-including-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#children-and-young-people-aged-18-years-and-under-who-have-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#children-and-young-people-aged-18-years-and-under-who-have-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#what-to-do-if-you-have-a-positive-covid-19-test-result
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#children-and-young-people-aged-18-years-and-under-who-have-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/fever-in-children/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19


Afterschool Club Please submit your booking form for May. 
 

Don’t Forget Please remember to top up your child’s dinner, tuck and drinks balance on 

ParentMail. If you have any problems, please contact the Office. 
 

Parent Lunches Please ensure that you complete and return your lunch order forms and 

make payment on ParentMail before the event.   
 

Bawburgh Youth Club April 29th from 6.15 until 8 pm. 

 

 


